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Dear Brothers and Sisters in Christ: 

Warm Christian greetings! 

The East Jamaica Conference Administration appreciates your faithfulness to Mission.   

Your stewardship is evident in the return of your tithe and offering; increased commitment 

toward evangelism and community endeavours have taken on a new energy. Since the start 

of 2023, over one thousand persons have been baptized. Many who had left the faith have 

returned to the fold of safety. To God be the glory, great things He has done! 

I am excited about what is happening in our churches across this Conference. I, therefore, 

congratulate you on your passion in every aspect of mission.   

Let us remain faithful. Press on, for there is much more work to be done. Thank you all, and 

God’s blessing upon you and your family as we put “Mission First!” 

Yours in the Master’s Service, 

 

 

Meric Dale Walker (Pastor) 

PRESIDENT 
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